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ELECTIONS COMMITTEE 
 

Minutes for November 20, 2019 
 

• We finalized the format of the PowerPoint presentation of the data from the Faculty 
Opinion Survey of Administrative Effectiveness, which Jonathan Wharton will draft. 

• The committee has been asked to research the possibility of students answering a 
simple set of questions when they withdraw from a class (at any point after the 
add/drop period). We communicated with Alicia Carroll about this, as well as the 
possibility of faculty receiving emails when a student withdraws from their class.  

Respectfully submitted, 

K. Kruczek 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  




